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Death on demand is a slippery slope I ask Oregon not to step on to.  In my 

experience as an oncology nurse, the individuals that would seek this option were 

really needing reassurance that their symptoms would be controlled and have 

someone to care for them.  Our society, that focus's so much on individual rights, 

forgets that we have the responsibility to care for the poor and vulnerable above 

caring for ourselves!  Life is to be valued, not easily dismissed because it is 

inconvenient.  That is the slippery slope that awaits Oregon residents if this bill is 

passed.  


